
 

NR#  2022-002 
OR# 22-001806 

www.FLPD.org 

 
 

Detective Ali Adamson | Office of the Chief | 954-828-6433 | aadamson@fortlauderdale.gov 
 

January 7, 2022 
 

DETECTIVES SEEK TO IDENTIFY SUSPECT  
IN OCCUPIED RESIDENTIAL BURGLARY 

video: https://youtu.be/mZ3G5S8f6HA  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an occupied residential burglary that 
occurred on Tuesday, January 4, 2022, at approximately 4:00 a.m. The incident occurred at 
1608 Northeast 9th Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that the suspect entered the residence through an 
unlocked side door to the home. Once inside the home, the suspect spent approximately 
30 minutes rummaging through a vehicle parked in the garage and stealing items from 
inside of the home while the victims were asleep. The suspect stole two key fobs and a 
wallet before leaving through the home’s front door. He then used one of the key fobs to 
steal one of the vehicles from the residence. Video surveillance collected from the scene 
shows the suspect leaving the home.  
 

The suspect is a white male between 25 to 35 years old, approximately 5’6” to 5’8”, 
approximately 150 to 170 pounds, and believed to wear black rimmed glasses. He is seen in 
the video wearing an orange hat, a black hoodie, one black glove, black jogger style pants, 
and black sneakers.  
 

Anyone with information about the identity of the involved suspect or information about 
the incident is encouraged to contact Detective Grant Moule at 954-828-6032. To provide 
information anonymously, contact Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS 
(8477).  
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